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May 08, 2020 
 

Hello PSAS Families and Students, 
  
Congratulations on finishing the 2019-2020 school year with such dedication and style. We saw high levels of 
participation in our distance learning program, with over 400 students active daily and 120,000+ sites visited 
by our students weekly. This is truly a testament to the involvement of all our PSAS families. Again, 
congratulations on this great feat. 
  
As this unordinary end to the school year comes to a close, we wanted to share some information about this 
year’s checkout process: 
  
Chromebook Check-In 

• K-7th grade students who will be returning to PSAS next year are asked to keep their Chromebooks 
until the Fall.  

• More information will be shared as we near the 2020-2021 school year 
• This optionally allows for students to stay engaged during the summer 
• If we are not able to return in the fall due to the COVID 19 Pandemic, we will not have to 

reissue laptops that have gone home previously 
  

• Students who will not be returning to PSAS, including our 8th-graders, will return their laptops 
according to the schedule below. To allow for proper social distancing we are asking families to adhere 
to the following return schedule:  

 

PSAS Chromebook Check in for Non-Returning Students 

Grade Level Date 

Homeschool Tuesday, May 19th 

K-2 
Jones and Fulton 

Wednesday, May 20th 

3-5 
Jones and Fulton 

Thursday, May 21st 

6-8 
Jones and Fulton 

Friday, May 22nd 

  
 

Report Cards 
  
We have recently implemented a new feature of SwiftK12, allowing us to send report cards and other 
important documents via your email address(es). This year, Pueblo School for Arts and Sciences will be 
emailing report cards home to families. To ensure success with the new feature, we must have a current 
email address on file for your family. 
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To review and update your contact information, please log-in to your PowerSchool Parent Portal 
at https://psas.powerschool.com/public/ 
  
Once logged in, click on the SwiftReach SwiftK12 link on your left navigation pane under Alerting: 
  

 
 
  
Please make any data changes necessary via the Contact Information section and then click Save Changes.  
  
Report cards will be emailed out on Friday, May 15, 2020. Additionally, your student’s report cards will be 
available in the PowerSchool Parent Portal for the duration of the summer. If you have any questions, please 
feel free to contact your campus principal. 
 
Please note: all report cards will be password protected by your child’s date of birth. 
  
Again, we could not be more impressed with the way that the entire Spiral family finished the year, great job 
to all our teachers, staff, students, and families! 
  
Thanks, 
PSAS IT Department 
 

https://psas.powerschool.com/public/

